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Respect to the writer!
On March 26, 2020, professors and teachers of our institute Z.Ismailova, Z.Hafizova, S.Sharipov and
D.Khursandova visited the beautiful "Alley of Writers" in Tashkent. Recently opened by our President, this
alley has become a wonderful place in the center of the capital with its beauty and splendor. As we walked
around the Alley of Writers, we felt the splendor of the world of Uzbek literature from the time of the
thinker Mir Alisher Navoi to the present day. During the visit, professors and teachers of our institute laid
flowers to the statue of the great Uzbek poet Abdulla Aripov. There is a lot of work to be done at our
institute to promote the art of Idib. These include the Abdulla Aripov's Museum, the Creative Room, various
events dedicated to the writer's work, and the organization of online webinars. At the end of the visit, we
returned to the institute with a lot of impressions.
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